
 

The City of Thorsby 

Christmas in the Park  

Christmas Tree Sponsor Application 

21060 US HWY 31 Thorsby, Al. 35171 

Contact Info: Tonya Ray 205-337-0219 kevin608@centurytel.net 

Or Crystal Smith 205-646-3575 crystal11@thorsbyal.com 

Christmas in the park is a walkable Christmas trail in Richard Wood Park from November 27, 2022-

January 5, 2023. Businesses or Groups can sponsor and decorate a tree that will remain in the park 

throughout the Christmas season. On November 27 at 5pm We will have a lighting and Christmas 

program that will include singing and performances from the Thorsby High School Band and local church 

talent. The program will begin at 5pm. The Swedish and Strawberry Queens will be selling Hot Cocoa 

and snacks to help them purchase gifts for the local angel tree.  

Name____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Business Name_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email address__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Trees need to be purchased for $30.00 by 4 pm on November 23, 2022. 

Trees can be decorated between Wednesday November 23-27,2022 at 4 pm. 

All decorations must be wired onto the tree so that the wind does not blow them off. The City of 

Thorsby is not responsible for any decorations that blow off the tree. All sponsors will need to have a 

sign on the front or to the side of their tree with a logo. All decorations must be removed off trees by 

January 5, 2023, by 4pm.  
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